
THE BOSTON CURED CANCER CLUB FOR LARYNGECTOMEES

The next meeting of the Boston Cured 
Cancer Club will be held Sunday,  
August 1, 2010 at the home of George 
and Pauline D’Auteuil in Millbury, MA. 
These pictures were taken at our last 
meeting here.  The whole family is 
invited to enjoy the food, the fun and 
the friendship. The cost is only $15 per 
person and children are free.  As we 

have done in the past, the club picks up 
the other 50% of the cost.  We also 
have a raffle that afternoon so we also 
ask that you bring an item or two that 
we can raffle off.  The proceeds of the 
raffle go the BCCC so we can continue 
to help laryngectomees return to a 
productive life. 

The Boston Cured Cancer Club is one 
of the oldest laryngectomee support  
groups in the country.  The BCCC is 
one of the clubs that formed the 
International Association of 
Laryngectomees.  The BCCC  hosted 
the 2005 IAL Convention in Boston 
which drew some 300 people from 
around the world.     See next page...   

This is the location of our summer outing

COME JOIN THE FUN.  BRING THE 
FAMILY AND THE SUNSCREEN.  
ENJOY THE FOOD AND THE FUN.

ANDRE, BOB, GEORGE & GINNY HAPPY CAMPERS PAULINE, OUR HOSTESS
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